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Attorney Shawn McBride: Florida Should Not Extend
COVID Liability Protections
The Florida legislature has passed
legislation (SB 7014), which would extend
immunity from liability for hospitals and
physicians when they treat COVID patients.
Governor Ron DeSantis has until Thursday,
February 24 to pass or veto the bill. In this
interview, attorney Shawn McBride explains
why DeSantis should veto the bill, which
would in essence allow hospitals and
physicians to continue treating COVID
patients with the Fauci NIH protocols — and
not with alternative treatments such as
Ivermectin — while being protected from
liability for their actions.
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Subscribe to the New American
Get exclusive digital access to the most informative,

non-partisan truthful news source for patriotic Americans!

Discover a refreshing blend of time-honored values, principles and insightful
perspectives within the pages of "The New American" magazine. Delve into a

world where tradition is the foundation, and exploration knows no bounds.

From politics and finance to foreign affairs, environment, culture,
and technology, we bring you an unparalleled array of topics that matter most.

Subscribe

What's Included?
24 Issues Per Year
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Coming Soon! Ad FREE
60-Day money back guarantee!
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